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Release of Video Footage from February 8 Fatal Pedestrian Crash 

in Baltimore City Delayed 

 
BALTIMORE, MD (February 24, 2023) – In order to carry out an appropriately thorough 

investigation, the Independent Investigations Division (IID) is delaying the release of video 

footage in the fatal pedestrian crash following an attempted traffic stop in East Baltimore on 

February 8.  

 

Once the investigation permits, the IID will make public the camera footage on its video channel.  

 

Per the IID protocols, “The IID will generally release body camera footage within 14 days of the 

incident. There may be situations where more than 14 days is necessary, including if 

investigators need more time to complete witness interviews, if there are technical delays caused 

by the need to redact the identities of civilian witnesses, or to allow family members to view the 

video before it is released to the public.”  

 

To read the prior news release in this case, click here.  
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